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Addendum 

 

14.3 

COUNCIL REPRESENTATION ON THE PARTNERSHIP 
PANEL  

The Group Leaders of the Green and Independent Group and the Independent 
Group have confirmed, since publication of the report, that they wish to nominate Cllr 
S A Wilson to continue as a representative on the Partnership Panel. The 
recommendation set out at paragraph 6.1 of the report should therefore be replaced 
with the following: 

(1) That Cllr S A Wilson should continue as a representative on the Partnership 
Panel. 


